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Mister President, the Philippines welcomes the delegation of Bulgaria and the presentation of its national report. We appreciate the importance that Bulgaria attaches to the UPR process as demonstrated by the submission of its mid term report on implementation of the accepted recommendations during the 1st UPR cycle.

The Philippines also welcomes Bulgaria’s positive actions towards the promotion and protection of human rights, including those that address domestic violence, human trafficking, and women participation in the legislature and other public service sector as well as in governing bodies of private companies.

The Philippines submits the following recommendations for the consideration of Bulgaria:  

1. Ensure the allocation of adequate resources to national human rights protection bodies, such as the Ombudsman;
2. Strengthen the normative framework for coordinated government actions against trafficking and care for the trafficked victims, including developing procedural framework for the return and reintegration of victims of trafficking persons; and 
3. Ratify the ICRMW and ILO Convention 189. 

Thank you, Mister President.
